April 24, 2023

State of Florida, Office of Policy and Budget
400 S. Monroe Street
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re: Grant Funding / Simulation Training System
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter shall serve as Cape Coral Police Department’s formal support for Keiser
University’s pursuit of grant funding for a simulation training system.

Keiser University has been a valued partner with our agency for many years. The Cape
Coral Police Department has hired Keiser graduates and encouraged current employees
to pursue higher education at Keiser University.

The prospect of our staff utilizing the equipment and technology sought by Keiser
University is encouraging and welcomed. Opportunities for advanced training in law
enforcement are pivotal in today’s world to develop and maintain public trust.

This project will be beneficial to Keiser University, all law enforcement agencies in
Southwest Florida, and the communities they serve.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Sincerely,

Ant@z/emore

Chief of Police




